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May 8, 2025 

 

Representative Kathleen James, Chair 

House Committee on Energy and Digital Infrastructure 

Vermont State House 

115 State Street 

Montpelier, VT 05633 

 

Re: S.50 

 

Dear Representative James: 

 

AllEarth Renewables, Inc. has reviewed the latest version of the above bill, and respectfully 

requests that the Committee on Energy and Digital Infrastructure concur in those changes when 

the bill comes up for Committee discussion on Friday. The Senate amendment regarding 

adjustment to REC elections made between 2023 and 2025 is a reasonable compromise around 

that issue, and it is important for Vermont’s solar customers and climate objectives that the core 

purpose of the bill – increase in registration eligibility for small projects- be effectuated as soon 

as possible. 

 

Thank you for the Committee’s consideration. 

 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

David Mullett 
 

David Mullett 

General Counsel 

AllEarth Renewables, Inc. 

 

 
 


